November 15, 2022

Duluth Public Utlities Commission
411 W 1% Street

Duluth, MN 55802

RE:  Moline Machinery, LLC and Walsh Building Products et al v. City of Duluth

Dear Commissioners:

We provided a public comment to this Commission on October 18, 2022, in response to the
September 13, 2022 memorandum Public Works & Utilities Director James Benning provided to
this Commission (the “Benning memorandum?). It has come to our attention this public comment
was excluded from the Duluth Public Utilities Commission Meeting Minutes and the public record

Our public comment was provided in response to the discussion being held on October 18, 2022,
and we are requesting our comment be included in the October 18, 2022 meeting minutes, as it

should be available for the public to review. On September 21, 2021, Gary Moline provided a
public comment, and such comment was included in the meeting minutes for the public to review.

Please include my October 18, 2022 comment in both the meeting minutes and the public record.



